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HYDE PARK INFANT SCHOOL 

PTFA MEETING  

THURS 15 JUNE 2017 

 

Present:  Laura Turner, Jane Lake, Sophie Mellor, Hannah Bell, Ruth Carpenter, Nicola Collins, Kim Cuthell, 

Lucie Lester 

 

Apologies:  Caroline McQueen Rockett, Marianne Locatori, Claire West, Lara Sowden 

 

 ACTION 

2017 DATES AND EVENTS – SPRING/SUMMER TERM  

Ice Lolly Friday 
Date suggested is Friday the 7th July to be confirmed by Mrs Hill 
A variety of ice creams and lollies will be sold at £1 each 

 

  

SCHOOLS OUT DISCO 
Is going to be the 21st of July. 
4.0 0pm- 4.40pm Early Years 
5.00pm - 5.40pm Year One 
6.00pm – 7.00pm Year Two 
Providing squash but no food.  The DJ is booked 
Letter and poster to be designed and distributed 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Rebecca 

  

AGM to be moved to the 6th July to inform new parents if they wish to attend. Venue to be 
confirmed 

  

FINANCE & GOVERNANCE  

Current funds balance is £6864.57  

  

CO-OP bank changes to be made Ongoing 

  

FUTURE EVENTS  

  

New starters Coffee and Cake 
Monday 11

th
 September in the basement all parent will be welcome 

Need to check space is available. 

 
Laura/Mrs Hill 

  

Cake Sale in the first half of new term rather than crafty parents event this term  

  

OTHER BUSINESS  

HEAD TEACHER’S WISH LIST 
Mrs Hill has suggested she would like the PTFA to buy Numeracy Packs for each child, 
which would stay with them throughout their time at school.  It would cost in the region of 
£3000.  Payment of £800.00 has been made 

Ongoing 

  

LIBRARY 
Year 2 School leavers can purchase books as a leaving gift.  The school arrange a book 
supplier to come to school and parents and children can purchase a book.   
 
Teachers have made some changes to the library to make it more useable.  There still 
might be some requirement for the PTFA to help at a later date. 
 
It was suggested that it might be an idea for the library to have audio books. 

Ongoing 

  

PARENT QUESTIONNAIRE  
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We agreed it would be a good idea to do a parent survey about the PTFA to get feedback 
from parents about the activities and what we could do to encourage more people to get 
involved and particularly to find out why people didn’t buy the calendar. 
 
Tony Greenfield has volunteered to set it up for us on survey monkey and it could be sent 
to parents via parent mail and promoted via the Facebook page.  Laura to contact Tony to 
arrange. 

 Laura/ongoing 

MUSIC EVENT 
We discussed joining a bigger fundraising event – a music night that has successfully raised 
money for other charities for a number of years.  The income would be split across a 
number of charities involved.  For further discussion. 

 

 Ongoing 

EASYFUNDRAISING.CO.UK 
Claire will make contact with Sophie to get it going.   

Ongoing 

  

 


